
 
 

TOWN of PENETANGUISHENE 
   
 

Request for Tender 
 

No. 2019–17 
 

 Property Standards Service Provider 
   

 
The Town is calling for the complete Unit Prices, as detailed herein, from qualified 
Contractors to supply Property Standard Services to the Town for various projects taking 
place over the term of the contract. It is anticipated that the Town will be using the 
selected contractor at various times throughout the year based on project demands or 
individual requests.   
SEALED Proposals will be received at the Town of Penetanguishene Municipal Office 
located at 10 Robert Street West, Penetanguishene, Ontario L9M 2G2 until 11:00 A.M. 
local time on Friday May 17th, 2019. This time and date shall be the Closing Date of 
Tenders.  Tenders submitted after the Closing Date will not be considered. 
 
Request for Tender documents may be obtained from the Bids & Tenders procurement 
website at penetanguishene.bidsandtenders.ca 
 
THE LOWEST OR ANY PROPOSAL WILL NOT NECESSARILY BE ACCEPTED. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Jillian Forbes, By-law 
Enforcement Officer at 705-549-7453 or by email: jforbes@penetanguishene.ca.  
 

 
 

 
Jillian Forbes 
Bylaw Enforcement Officer 
Town of Penetanguishene 
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